
RSSUPERST
P E R F O R M I N G  A R T S

NEWSLETTER
NOVEMBER2019

360 WRIGHT RD
NORWALK. IA 50211

515.981.4298
superstarsperformingarts.com

THANKSGIVING VACATION
The studio will be closed from Tuesday, November 26 through Sunday, December 1.  Classes WILL be held on 
Monday, November 25 in order to make up for the Monday classes missed on Labor Day.  

HOWEVER, NO CLASSES WILL BE HELD ON TUESDAY, WEDNESDAY, THURSDAY OR SATURDAY OF 
THANKSGIVING WEEK. We will resume classes on MONDAY, DECEMBER 2.

CHRISTMAS SHOW
NEW LOCATION - MARTENSDALE ST. MARYS ELEMENTARY GYM
SUNDAY, DECEMBER 15 • SHOW “A” - 1:00 PM / SHOW “B” - 2:30 PM

SHOW “A” - 1:00 PM
SONG           CLASS NAME       CLASS DAY & TIME INSTRUCTOR        SHOES

1. Polar Express    Tumbling (K-2nd)       Monday 5:00 PM Ms. Taia          barefoot 

2. Christmas Cheer    Cheer (Ages 5-7)       Monday 6:00 PM Ms. Dawn         sneakers

3. Jolly To The Core   Hip Hop (K-1st)            Thursday 7:15 PM Ms. Kelsey         jazz

4. Holiday Bounce     Hip Hop (K-1st)              Monday 6:00 PM Ms. Ashley         jazz

5. Jingle Bells    Hip Hop (2nd-3rd)              Monday 6:30 PM Ms. Ashley         jazz

6. Holiday Twist    Baton I        Monday 6:30 PM Ms. Dawn         jazz 

7. Frosty The Snowman        Tap/Ballet/Tumb. (PreK)      Monday 5:15 PM Ms. Ashley          ballet 

8. Jingle Bells    Tap/Ballet/Tumb. (K-1st)      Thursday  6:30 PM Ms. Kelsey         jazz

9. Celebrate (It’s Christmas)   Tap & Jazz (1st-3rd)          Tuesday 5:00 PM Ms. Ashley/Kelsey         jazz 

SHOW “B” - 2:30 PM
SONG           CLASS NAME       CLASS DAY & TIME INSTRUCTOR        SHOES

1. Candy Cane Lane   Tap/Jazz (PreComp)       Thursday 5:30 PM Ms. Emily        jazz 

2. Here Comes Santa Claus   Tap/Ballet/Tumb. (PreK I)      Tuesday 5:30 PM Ms. Kenzie        ballet

3. Welcome Christmas   Tap/Ballet/Tumb. (PreK I)      Thursday 5:00 PM Ms. Kelsey        ballet

4. Five Candy Canes   Tap/Ballet/Tumb. (PreK II)      Tuesday 6:15 PM Ms. Kenzie        ballet

5. S-A-N-T-A    PreDance       Tuesday 5:00 PM Ms. Kenzie        ballet

6. I’m Giving Love For Christmas  Tap/Ballet/Tumb. (PreK II)      Thursday 5:45 PM Ms. Kelsey        ballet

7. Let It Snow    Tap/Ballet/Tumb. (K)      Tuesday 7:00 PM Ms. Kenzie        ballet

The Superstars annual Christmas show will be held on Sunday, December 15 in the Martensdale St. Marys 
Elementary School Gym. Please note the change in venue from previous years, and also that we will be 
holding TWO different shows to accommodate for seating, space, and traffi c at the school. 

Students should arrive 30 minutes prior to show time, and report to the cafeteria and fi nd their class sign. If 
they are in more than one class, please send them to the class that performs fi rst.  All students should be in 
their new teal Superstars t-shirt and black pants/shorts/capris, carrying their shoes!  Performance order is listed below.  

After each class performs, they will exit the stage and then be escorted back to the cafeteria where they can be picked up by a parent 
or adult.  Because we are doing two shorter shows, we anticipate each show to last 30 minutes or less, so we ask that all audience 
members please stay and watch the whole show - you won’t want to miss our fantastic performers!  We look forward to a great show 
to put us in the holiday spirit!



DROP/CHANGE POLICY 
LAST DAY TO DROP/ADD A CLASS WAS NOVEMBER 1
We will begin the process of ordering costumes soon, therefore 
costume charges will be applied to all classes a student is enrolled in as 
of November 1 - no exceptions.  Also students may not change or add 
classes as of November 1, in order to ensure a costume will arrive in 
time for the recital.  
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COSTUME MEASURING WEEK
NOVEMBER 18-21
We will start measuring students for recital costumes the week of November 18 through November 21. 
If necessary, some classes will carry over to the following weeks, especially for our larger classes. We will 
also try to catch any students who were absent to get them measured as well.  We encourage students to 
wear form fi tting clothes during costume measuring week to ensure accurate measurements.

FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA!

MARK YOUR CALENDARS  FOR 
CHRISTMAS VACATION!
The studio will be closed from Friday, Dec. 20 - 
Sunday, Jan. 5 for Christmas vacation.  Classes will 
resume on Monday, January 6, 2020. 

WEATHER POLICY
IT’S GOING TO BE THAT TIME OF YEAR AGAIN...
The studio will follow the weather cancellations of the Norwalk Community School District.  If they deem 
it unsafe for children to be out on the road and cancel school for the day or let school out early, we will not 
hold classes either.  If in doubt, call the studio for a recording on whether classes will be held or not.  We will 
also post to our Facebook page, and will make every effort to have it noted on our website as well.  
No cancellations due to weather will be refunded or rescheduled.

A SPECIAL NOTE OF “THANKS”
FROM ALL OF US AT THE SUPERSTARS...
We would like to take this opportunity to thank each and every one of you for being part of our Superstars 
Family.  We feel so blessed and lucky to get to work with your children!  We are so thankful for all of you & we 
wish you a safe and happy holiday!

DECEMBER AUTOMATIC PAYMENT 
December’s automatic payment is effective 
on Sunday, December 1st.  This includes the 
monthly Tuition along with the Costume fees.  

If you have questions regarding your December 
payment amount please contact the studio.  

STUDIO SHIRTS

Studio shirts for the 2019-2020 season have arrived and we will begin handing them out to 

students in the next couple of weeks!  This year’s shirts are teal with the Superstars logo.

All students will receive a t-shirt and the cost for the shirts was covered as part of your 

registration fee.  The shirts will be worn for those students participating in the Christmas 

show, and will also be worn by all students for Recital Rehearsal in June.  Please be on the 

lookout for your child’s shirt and let us know if you do not receive it.

COLD/FLU SEASON

It’s that time of year - cold & 
fl u season! If your child is sick, 
please keep them home until 
they are better, and no longer 
contagious! 

PLEASE CALL THE STUDIO if your student is ill or will 
not be in class. This is important for the teachers to keep 
accurate attendance records. Additionally, because 
we care about your children, we worry when someone 
misses class and we don’t know why. 
Thank you!

SuperstarsPerformingArts

superstarsperformingarts

@SuperstarsArts

Please follow us, as it’s a 
wonderful resource for us 
to communicate important 
info regarding the studio to 
all students and parents.  


